RIVERSIDE MEDIA, LLC

14524 Cantrell Road
Suite 140 - PMB 222
Little Rock, AR 72223

Phone: 501-476-1507
Facsimile: 866-598-9466

October 25, 2010

Federal Communications Commission
c/o Hossein Hashemzadeh

Subject: KEGW-LP Interference

Please accept this letter as confirmation that KEGW-LP is willing to accept interference from the
digital operations of KWNL-CA on channel 31.

Please contact me if you have any questions or need any additional information.

Sincerely,

)46.47 F. AL

Larry E. Morton
Manager, Riverside Media, LLC



